MAYO CLINIC Franciscan Healthcare - La Crosse

700 West Avenue South
HEALTH SYSTEM La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601-4783

608-785-0940
mayoclinichealthsystem.org

MAYO CLINIC
WARN NOTICE TO GOVERNMENTAL ENTITIES
(For use in Arizona, Florida, Iowa, Minnesota and Wisconsin)

May 2, 2019

Wisconsin Dislocated Worker Unit/Rapid Response Coordinator
Tim Kabat, Mayor, City of La Crosse

Steve O’Malley, La Crosse County Administrator

-Re:  Reductions in Force and Position Eliminations
To Whom It May Concern:

During the next several months, limited reductions in work force will be occurring at Mayo Clinic
Health System — Franciscan Healthcare.

Reductions in force will occur at the following employment sites: 700 West Ave. South. The final
number of employees curtently affected at this employment site has not been determined yet as
these employees are seeking other opportunities within our organization as per our policy, but may
exceed the WARN requirements, The first separation from employment is expected to occur on
July 1, 2019. The following work units are expected to be closed/ affected: Behavioral Health
Residences-closing; Neonatal Nurse Practitioners-positions eliminated; Nursing Supervisors-
positions eliminated; Administrator of Operations- position eliminated; Vice-Chair of
Administration- position eliminated.

Should you wish further information, please contact me at the following phone number: 608-392-
9352,

Sincerely,

S

Chad Burroughs
Director
Human Resources
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Wisconsin Locations: Arcadia, Holmen, La Crosse, Onalaska, Prairie du Ch1en, Sparta and Tomah
Minnesota Locations: Caledonia and La Crescent
Iowa Location: Waukon




